Additiona

Information

This application is placed in file for record. It MAY or MAY NOT have been
reviewed to be determined Administratively Complete



McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 12:22 PM

To: ‘Kris Andersen’

Cc: Dan Arthur

Subject: RE: Vista Disposal solutions, LLC Douglas Federal SWD Well No. 1
Oops

You are correct

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us

From: Kris Andersen <kandersen@all-llc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 12:00 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Cc: Dan Arthur <darthur@all-lic.com>

Subject: RE: Vista Disposal solutions, LLC Douglas Federal SWD Well No. 1

Mike,

Thanks for your call this morning. We reviewed the application and public notice affidavit for Vista’s proposed Douglas
Federal SWD No. 1 (as well as the 7 other Vista SWD applications that were submitted on 8/12) and confirmed that the
required specific location information (i.e. footage calls) is present and accurate in both the application and the public
notice.

We have attached the public notice affidavits for each of Vista’s 8 SWD applications, including the Douglas Federal SWD
No. 1, and have outlined the footage calls for clarity.

Please let us know if this satisfies OCD’s requirement for providing specific location information or if additional
information is necessary.

I've copied Dan Arthur on this email. Please contact either of us you have further questions or comments.

Regards,
Kris

Kris Andersen
Senior Consultant

ALL CONSULTING

1718 S. Cheyenne Ave.
Tulsa, OK 74119
Web: www.all-llc.com
Office: 918-382-7581
Cell: 740-600-1190



This email (and attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and attachments if any).

From: "McMillan, Michael, EMNRD" <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>
Date: August 14, 2019 at 9:58:07 AM CDT

To: "darthur@all-llc.com" <darthur@all-llc.com>

Subject: Vista Disposal solutions, LLC Douglas Federal SWD Well No. 1

Dan:

Your application for the Vista Disposal solutions, LLC Douglas Federal SWD Well No. 1 is suspended.

Your affidavit of publication must list the exact location of the proposed SWD. % % location is not acceptable, because it
is impossible to determine if the proposed SWD is at an orthodox location (for this proposed well it is unorthodox from
the North, but orthodox from the East line for oil wells).

Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us
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